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Agenda Date: 8/17/2022 Agenda Item:

To: Executive B

CAMPO Organizational Study
Chris Lukasina, CAMPO Staff

The Executive Board conducted a Strategic Retreat on October 22, 2021 and adopted the Strategic Plan
update in May 2022.  During that process, the Executive Board directed staff to begin the development of a
CAMPO organization study in coordination with the findings of the Strategic Plan update.  The Fountainworks
team will present initial findings of the organizational study process and provide an opportunity for feedback
and any direction from the Executive Board before preparing formal recommendations to considering adopting
in the fall.

Requested Action: ..Action Receive as information.
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